
April 27, 2021

City of Pembroke Pines 
Attn:  Danny Benedit 
8300 South Palm Drive 
Pembroke Pines, FL  33025

                                                                                                                                                            

Sincerely, 

Kim Camps 
Account Executive
Motorola Solutions, Inc. 

M. 954-290-7139
E. kim.camps@motorolasolutions.com

Motorola Solutions, Inc. 
401 E. Las Olas Blvd. 16th Floor
Fort Lauderdale, HL  33301

Mr. Benedit,

Motorola Solutions Public Safety grade radio equipment, such as the APX family of radios, which are 
used on the Broward County communication system, are available only through the Motorola Account 
Executive team or the authorized Manufacturers’ Representative for Motorola in Broward County, EMCI 
Wireless. No other distribution channel is authorized to distribute this equipment.   

Should you need additional information or have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at 
(954) 290-7139.  Your continued interest in Motorola products and services is greatly appreciated.

Kim Camps




